
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case 2009-00459 - Kentucky Power Co. rates
Date: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 10:23:00 AM

Dear Mr. Hicks:
 
Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Kentucky Power
Co. (American Electric Power Co.) Your comments will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s review as it considers this matter. For your future reference, the case
number in this matter is 2009-00459. Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding
this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file.
 
Thank you again for your interest.
 
 
Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-564-3940 x208
 

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2010 10:22 AM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Subject: FW: Kentucky Power Rate increase
 

------------------------------------------- 
From: Rodger Hicks[S ] 
Sent: Tuesday, April  13,  2010 10:21:55 AM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: Kentucky Power Rate increase 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

 
I am very concerned about the rate increase that Ky. Power is asking for. Everyone is in a
tight spot right now . I am self employed and my husband is on disability . If I raised my
rates every time my costs went up, my customers would find another shop to go to. As
Ky.Power customers we have no where else to go. They control it all , it is,nt like we can
shop around for a better price. If this  rate increase happens, I,m affraid there will be a lot of 
children and older folks  left out in the cold this winter. This whole area has suffered from
hard times and people live from pay check to pay check.  Thank You for hearing me out and
please listen to the voice of the people.
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